
M.A.Y. Holiday Bingo and Crafts 

Thursday, December 8 

6:00-8:00 p.m. 

Middle School Commons 

El Porton Taco Bar & Christmas Cookies! 

Please RSVP by December 5! 

M.A.Y. Holiday Party Coming Up! 

December Events: 

• December 1; 12:30 p.m.;  
Links to LNX E-mentoring 
Face to Face meeting; 
High School Auditori-
um :Speaker: Chris Cham-
berlain 

• December 8; M.A.Y. Holiday 
Party; 6:00 p.m.;  Middle 
School Commons 

• December 10; M.A.Y. Table 
at Tannenbaum Tea 

• December  22 Holiday Break 
Begins! 

“The Gift Exchange” 
Author and illustrator Carol Willard, along with her daughter, Marla Hart, 

shared “The Gift Exchange” story with our mentors and students on   

November 8. The story goes right along with what mentoring works to 

achieve—building each other up….helping each other find our gifts, 

strengths, and talents. Thank you Carol and Marla! 

For More Information  
on Mentoring Contact: 

Kim Leininger  

601 Dr. Creighton Circle  

Shenandoah IA  51601  

712-246-2520  

Fax: 712-246-2946  

leiningerk@shenandoah.k12.ia.us  
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Ty Davison, Shenandoah Ambulance   

Service EMS Director speaks to             

MC2 students on November 29 
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Chris Chamberlain, Success Room Instructor,  speaks to            
Links to LNX e-mentoring students and e-mentors on December 1 
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As the new year 

approaches, please 

consider mentoring if you 

are not currently a 

mentor! We have many 

students waiting who 

could really benefit from 

your time and attention. 

An hour a week 

can go a long 

way! 


